
The Lord’s Day 
August 7, 2022 

Call to Worship:  Tanna Janes 

Welcome/Announcements: Pastor Jordan Wright 

Invocation: Pastor Jordan Wright 

Worship: “Living for Jesus ” #605 

Pastoral Prayer: Pastor Danny Janes 

Special Music: Ensemble 

Sermon: Pastor Danny Janes 

“The World’s Mold” 

Scripture: Romans 12:1-2 

Closing Prayer: Pastor Danny Janes 

 

Prayer Requests 

Caroline Dalton, Robin Evans, Nancy Friddle, 

Angela Holt, Jennifer Jordan, Frances Lane, 

Michelle Lindstrom, Barbara McCormick, Julie 

McCormick, John Owens, Mike Rash, Barbara 

Sebastian, Ed Sebastian, Linda Ward 

LBA MEETING: Our August Church Board 

meeting will be held this 

Tuesday, August 9, at 6:30 

p.m., in the FLC.  

 
 

WESLEYAN WOMEN DATE CHANGE: The 

Wesleyan Women’s 

meeting will be August 

18. This change is due to 

many ladies not being 

able to attend the normal date. Please mark your 

calendars and join us as Julie McCormick shares 

her journey with us! Sign-up sheets will be 

posted August 14. 
 

REMINDER:  There are a number of dishes 

and crock pots in the FLC 

kitchen that were left following 

the funeral dinners.  Please 

remember to retrieve the items 

that belong to you.  Thank you! 

THANK YOU: I would like to thank each one of 

you for all the cards, food, 

phone calls, and prayers that 

you did during Ken’s illness 

and passing.  He loved each one of you and loved 

his church. It was a hard journey, but it was one 

that I feel honored to been able, with the grace of 

God, to take care of him.  Again thank each of 

you. We love you all. Ebbie Rierson 
 

BABY DEDICATION: Last Sunday, we 

celebrated the baptism 

and dedication of 

Elijah (Eli) Gibson. 

Eli was presented by 

his parents, Chris and 

Amber Gibson to the 

Lord. The family was 

joined by Great Grandmother, Peggy Gibson, 

paternal grandparents, Herb & Lisha Gibson, 

Aunt & Uncle, Stephanie & Mark Davis, cousin 

Ashlyn, and Great Aunt & Uncle, Cindy & Lee 

Greeson. God bless you all! 
 

MISSIONARY UPDATE: Special News from 

the Ensz of the Earth.  

Dear Friends and Prayer 

Partners, Thank you for 

praying! The date is set, 

we are moving to Sri 

Lanka in August! We are so excited to be going 

to South Asia! We are also excited that there is a 

Brazilian family going with us. Pray for the 

Wesleyan church in Sri Lanka and her nation. In 

July, the president and prime minister were 

forced to step down as thousands protested 

against their corrupt leadership. The frustration 

and desperation of the people led many to protest 

and fight. The military kept order but did not 

retaliate. Economic hardship will be a reality for 

some time. Political uncertainty is still present. 

We sense it is a good time for God’s people to be 

on the ground, in a country where people are 

spiritually hungry. We can’t wait to go. Thank 

you so much!!! In Christ, Tom & Grace Ensz 



FALL BAZAAR: The Liberty Wesleyan Women 

are excited to announce that 

the Fall Bazaar will be held 

this year on Saturday, 

September 24. We are 

planning to have: Breakfast, Lunch, Yard Sale, 

Crafts, Baked Goods, Auction – and MORE!!! 

One of the most popular attractions every year is 

our Silent Auction. This year, we are asking for 

your help in doing things a little different. With 

small businesses and restaurants still being so 

hard-hit financially this past year, we are hesitant 

to ask them for handouts and donations. Instead, 

we would like to encourage you to help them 

recover by purchasing a gift card or certificate 

– and donating it to the Bazaar Auction. It’s a 

WIN-WIN for everyone! If you have questions, 

please see or contact: Rhonda Dalton (336-580-

2523) or Mary Todd (336-643-6624).  

If you, or someone you know, are interested in 

renting a vendor space out front (cost: $10 per 

space), please contact Donna Durham 336-587-

4637 or Tricia Durham 336-269-1453.  Thanks, 

and God bless! 

 

CHURCH STEEPLE UPDATE: We finally 

have some good news to share 

about the status of the church 

steeple replacement. 

Brotherhood Mutual 

Insurance has reached a 

settlement with Church Outlet, of High Point, 

N.C. (steeple provider & installer) on the cost of 

roof repairs, replacement, and installation. The 

delay has been caused by a disagreement over the 

cost of shingles for the storage building (also 

damaged during the same storm). The final 

settlement approved has been for $28,624.89 

(replacement, repair, & labor – minus $1,500 

deductible). We have received the check, and 

have scheduled the delivery and installation as 

soon as possible. We just wanted to keep you 

updated.  

 

BLOOD DRIVE REPORT: THANK YOU to 

everyone who helped and donated at 

our American Red 

Cross Blood Drive 

August 1 at Liberty 

Wesleyan. 

We had a 

total of 28 

volunteer 

donors 

with 24 

units collected. Special 

thanks 

to: 

Donna 

Durham, Tricia Durham, 

volunteer 

helpers, 

and a 

wonderful 

crew of youth girls for 

organizing and supervising 

the event. 

Offering for Sunday, July 31, 2022 
 

Sunday School $32.00 

Missions $265.00 

Offering $6,329.50 

Online       $704.55 

Total Received $7,331.05 
 

Memorial $225.00 
****************** 

Budget Conf. Year 2022-2023 $294,999.00 

July 2022 - Budget Assigned $27,830.09 

Weekly Budget Assigned $5,566.02 

Amount Rec 5 Sunday(s) in July $26,981.30 

Amt Rec’d as of July 31, 2022 $71,737.76 

Budgeted amount for week 14 $77,924.26 

Tellers: Tim Belford and Larry Rierson 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The church received Memorial Contributions in 

Memory of Ken Rierson from Peggy Kline, Dawn 

Kreyer, Jackie & Vestal Linville, and Doris Pruitt. 

https://www.facebook.com/donna.w.durham.1?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWlYe0N2RwJwGRkzEx9MNnKtp2yfesebHt0Lsynjzte6sPjeC1kxO6MdFTnk3ylnalCp-5WcZTADjpdSRXYOTscdd33VzEHb_6dIpPYnsDfBxLQNFPM8Ad7-dupIHMgeFqpe1oELjNoVjEAj-3kTTSMNAnz7HRtUjh-SgrytvkME05JsvTwRGMRbJRvZkEsv_Q&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/donna.w.durham.1?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWlYe0N2RwJwGRkzEx9MNnKtp2yfesebHt0Lsynjzte6sPjeC1kxO6MdFTnk3ylnalCp-5WcZTADjpdSRXYOTscdd33VzEHb_6dIpPYnsDfBxLQNFPM8Ad7-dupIHMgeFqpe1oELjNoVjEAj-3kTTSMNAnz7HRtUjh-SgrytvkME05JsvTwRGMRbJRvZkEsv_Q&__tn__=-%5dK-R


Date: August 7, 2022                               Text:  Romans 12:1-2 

 

“Do not conform to the pattern of this world, but be transformed by 

the renewing of your mind.” (Rom. 12:2) 

  

1. An Unconditional ___________________ 

 

“Therefore, I urge you, brothers, in view of God’s mercy, to offer your 

bodies as a living sacrifice, holy and pleasing to God—which is your 

spiritual worship.” (v. 1) 

 

consecration  =  “ a ________________ surrender” 

 

2. An Uncompromising _________________ 

 
 “Do not conform to the pattern of this world. . .” (vs. 2a) 

 

“Don’t let the world around you squeeze you into its own mold. . .”  

(vs. 2a, J.B. Phillips Translation) 

 

“They are not of the world, even as I am not of it.” (John 17:16) 

 

3. The Unquestionable ____________________ 

 

“. . .but be transformed by the renewing of your mind.” (vs. 2b) 
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